
MORRIS & JONES C ' 
C O N S U L T I N G P E T R O L E U M E N G I N E E R 

XSXS&lXiB&EBSCXXSX 
ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 

""' 2'* October 24, I960 

Mr. A. L. Porter, Jr. 
Oil Conservation Commission 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Porter: 

On July 4, I960 Tidal Oil Company whose address is 
445 Petroleum Club Building, Denver, Colorado, completed a 
Pictured C l i f f s well located 990 feet from the south line and 
1850 feet from the west line i n Sec. 21, Twn. 24N, Rge. 1W, 
Rio Arriba County, New Mexico, i n an undesignated Pictured 
C l i f f s pool. This well was resurveyed on October 22, I960 
and the location was found to be 1150 feet from the south lone / : 

and 2040 feet from the west line of Sec 21, Twn. 24N, Rge, 1W," 
Rio Arriba County, New Mexico. The line measurements make the 
location unorthodox. 

As representative for Tidal O i l Company I*d l i k e to 
request a hearing to have this unorthodox location accepted. 

Please refer a l l correspondence regarding this 
hearing to: — / 

Morris B. Jones 
Room 15 - Law Building 
Albuquerque, New Mexico. 

Yours very t r u l y , 

MBJ/mp 
CC: Tidal Oil Co. 

Mobil O i l Co. - Durango, Colo. 


